
 

 

 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

FROM THE BOARD OF MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

Assalamualiakum        Thursday 6 July 2017  

 
Excellent news!  
 
The Federal Court today ordered the Commonwealth to restore funding to our School (pending any 
further order from the court). The School will now receive all funding dated back to April and will 
operate in Term 3.  
 
The Judge was acutely aware of the pressure on students, staff and families and the Board 
appreciates enormously the Court’s swift decision on this matter. 
 
We will now continue to work with the Commonwealth and State Governments to resolve any 
remaining concerns about the School’s compliance and are confident we will resolve these soon.  
 
Thank you again for your tremendous patience and positivity during this challenging time. Thank you 
also for the trust you have placed in the Board. It is very much appreciated.  
 
As always if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Parents Advisory 
Committee (PAC) at pac@mfis.nsw.edu.au or the Board at The Board’s email address is 
board@mfis.nsw.edu.au  

Jazakallah Khairan for your ongoing patience and support.  

See you in Term 3!  

DR JOHN BENNETT 

CHAIR  
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